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I strongly oppose HB 3076! 

This bill imposes unnecessary barriers to exercising Second Amendment rights. Law-

abiding citizens shouldn’t face additional hurdles to purchase firearms, especially 

when existing laws already regulate sales. The bill risks infringing on individual 

freedoms without clear evidence it’ll reduce crime—criminals, by nature, ignore laws. 

It’s a solution in search of a problem, burdening the compliant while missing the mark 

on public safety. 

 


